

Skopje, 02nd of June 2021

City of Zagreb Mr. Tomislav Tomašević Mayor of the City of Zagreb

Dear Mr. Tomašević,

At the beginning please allow me to extend you warm greetings from the City of Skopje.

On behalf of the citizens of the City of Skopje and myself, I would like to congratulate you for your election as a Mayor of the City of Zagreb. I am more than sure that your mandate as a Mayor of Zagreb will be fruitful and successful and it will bring benefits for the citizens of Zagreb.

Our cities are an example of long and fruitful friendship. As our twin city, we recognize Zagreb as an important partner in the fields of mutual interest. I sincerely believe that we will have a chance to meet and continue our fruitful cooperation.

Yours Sincerely,

Petre Shilegov Mayor of the City of Skopje